

FIRST SECTION - GENERAL AFFAIRS

From the Vatican, 14 November 2017

Dear Mr Burrowes,

His Holiness Pope Francis has received your letter, and he has asked me to reply in his name. He thanks you for the gift you sent him and for informing him about your efforts to care for the world, our common home.

The Holy Father assures you of a remembrance in his prayers. Invoking upon you and your colleagues joy and peace in the Lord Jesus Christ, he sends you his blessing.

Yours sincerely,

Monsignor Paolo Borgia

Assessor

Mr Steve Burrowes
Community Participation Coordinator
CAFOD Salford
Katherine House
26 Singleton Road
SALFORD
M7 4WL
Great Britain